October 6, 2011

Bicycle Board Status and Plans
Status

1. Traffic Commission appointed Adam Henry to replace Don Spencer as Traffic Commission representative voting member of Bicycle Board. 

2. Final CCC TS101 class was offered Oct 1-2 and nobody signed up.  

3. Have 50 Traffic Skills 101 student packets in stock.

4. Updated grant application to Bikes Belong for $10K for Mon Blvd. bike lane and submitted to Jeff Mikorski.

5. Nick’s video is still in progress.

6. Danielle and Chet attended the annual statewide MPO meeting and Danielle made arrangements for the BB to support contractor Wilbur Smith, inc.

7. Received 945 copies of Street Smarts.

8. Still have thousands of the new bumper stickers.

9. Waiting for Sign Factory to print 500 CCC business cards.

10. Bike route signs have not been purchased pending resolution of remaining budget and how much Nick’s video will cost.

11. In-line grates were not replaced on Mon Blvd. by the Coliseum as promised by WVDOH when they repaved that section.  Need to follow up with them.

12. Collected and summarized bicycle parking and storage ordinances from other cities and met with Chris Fletcher.  He’ll review and recommend approach for getting developers to provide bicycle parking/storage.

Plans for Next Month

1. Review and approve Nick’s video.

2. Complete Evaluation and Equity sections of Morgantown Bicycle Plan.

3. Support Wilbur Smith WV statewide bicycle plan development.

4. Establish storage and distribution system for bumper stickers, business cards and Street Smarts books.

5. Redefine education program, e.g. whether to continue offering courses and how much to charge: $120?

6. Follow up with Jeff Mikorski about purchasing bike route signs when budget is resolved.

7. Organize, plan, complete and submit LAB Bicycle Friendly Community award application due February 2012.

8. Monitor status of $130K follow-up education grant application to WVDOT.

9. Continue to support City efforts to implement Mon Blvd. bicycle climbing lane.

10. Continue to coordinate with WVDOH to replace in-line drainage grates.

11. Write Morgantown Effective Bicycling Education Program final report.
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